S200,000 Settlement for Motor Vehicle Accident

Denville, NJ

Christopher L. Musmanno, personal injury attorney with Einhorn, Barbarito, Frost & Botwinick, reached
a settlement in the case of a Plaintiff, age 58, who was driving a pickup truck on Route 80 Westbound,
when he was struck by a dump truck which was traveling directly behind his vehicle. Plaintiff
attempted conservative care and injection therapy, but his pain did not resolve. Plaintiff underwent

back surgery and the case settled for a total amount of $200,000.
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